
Compliance  Alert:  Sometimes
Companies Must Break the Law
“You may have noticed a risk factor in annual reports and SEC
registration  statements  about  ‘conflicting  laws  and
regulations.’ Once rare, the warning has become common, thanks
to  globalized  operations  and  proliferating  regulators.  For
compliance officers, it’s a growing minefield,” writes Richard
L. Cassin The FCPA Blog.

“What  do  ‘conflicting  laws  and  regulations’  warnings  look
like?”

The blog discusses the risk of encountering conflicting laws
and regulations.

Read the blog.
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